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NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Number 43 s. 2021 .
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10 - Regional Scout Directors, Council Scout Executives

and Officers-In-Charge

SUBJECT - Addendum to National Office Memorandum No. 39 s. 2021 re:
2021 Search for The Outstanding Boy Scouts of the
Philippines

1, To give way to Scouts who were nominated for the 2020 Search for the Outstanding
Boy Scouts of the Philippines but was postponed due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we
are pleased to announce that their nominations are hitherto accepted this year’s
Search and thus waiving the age limit of 18 years old for this year’s search.

z This exemption is exclusive only for those Scouts who were nominated in the 2020

Search for the Outstanding Boy Scouts of the Philippines and have submitted their
nominations on or before the deadline last year.

3. For information and immediate dissemination.
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